
Report on HE 3489: "High resolution inelastic X-ray scattering of PX3 molecules” 
 

There is nothing to report except the following: Our proposal, already approved by the 
beamtime allocation committee and ESRF safety was canceled before the experiment due 
to safety reasons upon reconsideration triggered by the ID21 beamline Stuff. 

 


